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Hello all, 

 

It has been a busy term filled with lots of ex-

citing learning from our new curriculum. 

Read on as our young people share some of 

their experiences on the following pages. 

 

I wish you a restful half term as we look for-

ward to an interesting and engaging lead up 

to Easter. 

 

Warmest wishes, 

 

Lisa Atack 

 

Headteacher 
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Spring 1 2019 

 

Dates for your Diary: 

School closes for Half term Friday 15th February 2019 

School reopens for pupils Monday 25th February 2019 

World Book Day Thursday 7th March 2019 

Parents Evening Wednesday 27th March 2019 

Easter Performance Tuesday 2nd April 2019 

 



Our learning days 

Harriet has been 

working with staff 

and family to up-

date and change 

the layout of her 

grid to make it as 

useful as possible 

and easier to nav-

igate. In this in-

terview Harriet 

talks about her 

journey with aug-

mented communi-

cation. .  





Inviting all parents to a 
 

BLOCK PRINTING CRAFT 

& 

 COFFEE MORNING 
on 

Friday 8th March 2019 

9:15am to 11:45am 
Our last craft and coffee morning was a big success so we thought we’d 
do it again!  This time you get the chance to print your own tea towel 
or bag.  No artistic talent required! 

This is an opportunity to come along, enjoy the pupils’ cake and coffee 
from the café, and have a chat with other parents. We had lots of 
feedback from the last session that parents really enjoyed the chance 
to get to know each other, discuss some of the challenges we face and 
eat lots of cake.  

Dee, a Neals Yard Remedies Consultant will also be available to do 
well-being treatments. 

Our recent " Family 

Learning" course, 

Keeping your fami-

ly safe online was 

very interesting and 

successful, thank 

you to all parents 

that attended. 

 

The next Craft & cof-

fee morning looks to 

be even bigger and 

better than our 

Christmas Craft 

event, Please try and 

come, it would be 

lovely to see you all! 

 

Amanda 

Elm Class have been re-
searching about climate 

change and pollution . We 
have made posters and writ-
ten to organisations to see 

how we can help 



By Luci and Michael 



 

STOP PRESS 

 

 
Friend of Greenfields are always looking for new volunteers and 

committee    members. 

We are always looking for new, innovative ways of raising funds for the school, 

whilst ensuring that we involve as many of our pupils , parents and carers as we 

can.  If you haven’t got the time to become a member of ‘Friends of Greenfields’ 

but would like to share some ideas then please get in touch 

If you feel that you have time to support us, then please contact:   

Rebecca Thomas our Chair of Friends via the school office.  

office@greenfields.northants-sch.uk  

Important Message 
for all Visitors to 

GSSC 
At GSSC we have several pu-
pils who are not able to be 

photographed or videoed. To 
ensure equality for all of our 

pupils and to enable everyone 
to take part in events within 
school.  We operate a strict 

no  photography or video poli-
cy at any of our events. We 
will however, ensure that 

there are ample opportunities 
at the end of events to take 

photographs of your 
child/young person.  We 

would like to thank you all for 
your cooperation. 

GSSC 

Prentice Court 

Northampton 

NN3 8XS 

Telephone  01604 741960 

Fax  01604 741968 
We are on the web! 

www.gsscacademy.org  


